
Lake Sawyer Hawks 
May 5, 2016 

Cedar Grange---Maple Valley 
 

7:00-----Meeting Called to order by Randy Ling (president)---there were 17 
persons present---new members were introduced and welcomed---the minutes 
for the April meeting were not read (unavailable) by Dennis Sivak (acting 
secretary)---the minutes will be read and approved at the June meeting---Steve 
Green (treasurer) gave a financial report. 
 
7:10-----Summary of the Public  Meeting---the meeting went very well.  Luke 
Olsen, one of our youngest members, took his turn to address the King County 
representatives along with everyone else.  King County gave the club copies of the 
area maps of the flying field and surrounding land owner properties. 
 
Public  comments were being accepted through  April 1.  They received letters 
through the first 3 days of the comment period.  Our flying field is classified as a 
Community Managed Facility, thus it requires the public meeting.  Drones or 
"Multicopters" are being addressed separately by King County. 
 
Maple Valley Kids Festival----- July 23rd---Dick Weaver and Steve Green are 
coordinating purchase of the Delta Dart kits. 
 
Flight Training-----Instructors are needed.  Randy Ling has information packet for 
instructors. 
 
Field Open to Guests-----the plan is to do this once per month---similar to our 
Open House on August 6th. 
 
Lake Washington Float Fly-----7 pilots attended with lots of W's and Foamies. 
 
Meeting Date Changes-----September 2nd and October 7th meetings may change 
to ensure continued low rates for the Grange facility. 
 
7:50-----Show and Tell---Peter McCowen analyzed his F9F crash which was due to 
overheating of the ESC and current cut-off.  Tom Richards showed his re-built 
Hobby King Skipper, which now flys well. 
 
8:05-----Meeting Adjourned  


